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Kia ora e te whānau,


It has been lovely to see a bit of sun towards 
the end of the week and it has been great to 
see our tamariki get outside and have a run 
around. There has been a real buzz happening 
in the “Yo Zone” with a number of children 
attempting to master the tricks


DanceNZmade  
Our students have had an exciting time 
participating in DanceNZmade, a nationwide 
initiative aimed at embracing the joy and 
creativity of dance here in Aotearoa. In a 
r e l a x e d , s u p p o r t i v e a t m o s p h e r e , 
DanceNZmade celebrates energy, artistry, and 
a passion for dance, with dancers and 
specialists alike being honoured for their craft. 
This year, our social group performed 
wonderfully, showcasing their hard work and 
talent. We're especially proud to announce that 
our elite group achieved an impressive third 

runner-up position. We are so proud of 
everyone who 

was involved. 


Elite Sport Futsal 
On Tuesday the 13th of August some 
s t u d e n t s f r o m t h e W hā r i t e t e a m 
represented our school at the Futsal Elite 
Sport competition. It was a great day full of 
tight games. The students did really well. 
They all displayed amazing sportsmanship, 
a high level of football skill and some 
resilience with some tight games early in 
the schedule. We placed third out of the 
eight teams. 

�1

NEWSLETTER 2024 WEEK 4 TERM 3



�

Jan Williams Netball Tournament  
What a wonderful day we had yesterday at the 
Jan Williams Memorial Netball tournament.

Our Turbines Netball team showed amazing 
sportsmanship and gave every game 100%. 
Many thanks to Pam for taking the team 
and coaching on the day.


Olympic Day 
On Friday the 16th August (Tomorrow) we are 
having an Olympic Festival. Class groups have 
been assigned countries and we are asking 
students to come dressed in clothing that 
represents their assigned country. 

On the day students will be engaged in a range 
of activities that will allow them to have some 
fun and get into the Olympic spirit. All year 8 


students will be facilitating the events and are 
going to be representing France.


Daffodil Day 
We are excited to announce that we will be 
participating in Daffodil Day with a special non-
uniform day on Friday the 30th August. This 
day is dedicated to supporting the Cancer 
Society and raising awareness about the 
impact of cancer in our communities.


Event Details:


Date: Friday 30th August 2024

Theme: Wear something yellow!

Donation: We encourage students to bring a 
gold coin donation to support the Cancer 
Society. The Student leadership team will also 
be selling Daffodils from the front entry 

(Cambridge Ave) from the 28th August, before 
and after school.


3 Wa y C o n f e r e n c e s / P a r e n t 
Interviews 
Tuesday 27th August 1.00 pm - 7:00 pm 
(children need to be collected from school at 
12.30pm)

Wednesday 28th August  3.15 pm - 6:00 pm


B o o k y o u r t i m e s a t h t t p s : / /
www.console.skoolloop.com/interviews/24431/


For those children unable to be collected 
@12.30pm on 27th August there will be 
supervision available in the school library. 
Please remember to inform the school if your 
child is staying at school.


Lamb and Calf Day 2024
The date is set for Lamb and Calf day - 
Tuesday 29th October. Registrations are now 
available via Kindo and there is a small fee of 
$3 which is paid directly to the Manawatu 

�2

https://www.console.skoolloop.com/interviews/24431/
https://www.console.skoolloop.com/interviews/24431/
https://www.console.skoolloop.com/interviews/24431/


�
Oroua Boys and Girls Ag Club. Once you 
register via kindo, your child will be sent 
information that we have put together with tips 
and information for a successful day.


Calving Dates: Born between 1st July and 15th 
September. A student may only exhibit one 
calf.

Lambing Dates: Born between 1st July and 
15th September. A student may only exhibit 
one lamb per year.


We are super lucky that we have had some 
parents working super hard behind the scenes 
and they have managed to access some  
resources that  may make having a lamb easier.


Mathex
Some of our Year 5 to 8 students competed in 
the Manawatū Mathex on the 8th of August. 
Mathex is an inter school competition that is 
held by the Manawatu Mathematics Teachers' 
Association. Students compete in teams of four 
completing quick fire maths problems and then 
a hands-on practical round. Thank you to 
Phillipus Gerber, Jess Morris and Paula 
Thompson for supporting the teams in the build 
up to the competition. 

AIMs Games Lunch Fundraiser  
Thank you so much for your support of the 
Aims games fundraiser lunches.

We have now finished with this fundraiser but 
would like to thank the following businesses 
and whānau for their support. 

• Riverside Orchard  

• The Mad Butcher  

• The Better Drinks Company  

• Kelloggs 

Heath Chittenden Karyn Giles 
Principal	 	 Deputy Principal

PN East Kahui Ako  
Co-Lead Principal 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Term 3 
Review topics 
are: 

• Concerns and 
complaints 
policy 

• Media 
• Performance 

Mangement 
• Professional 

Development 
• Protected 

Disclosure 
• Staff Conduct 
• Staff Leave
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Notices 
Ashhurst School Calendar 

& Term Dates 2024 

Term 3 
Monday 22 July - Friday 27 September 
Thursday 22 August - PTA Character Disco

Tuesday 27 August - Parent/teacher Conferences 

Wednesday 28 August - Parent/Teacher Conferences

Friday 30 August - Daffodil Day Mufti Day


Term 4 
Monday 14 October - Friday 20 December 
Saturday 19 October - Comedy Night Fundraiser

Monday 21 October - School Production

Monday 28 October - Labour Day

Tuesday 30 October - Lamb & Calf Day

Thursday 31 October Lamb & Calf Postponement Day


There will be one additional teacher only day in 2024.  This 
will be between  October 21st to the 15th of November.

Out of Zone Applications 
The board of Trustees invites applications from parents who wish to enrol their children at Ashhurst School in Term 4 2024. Enrolments at Ashhurst School are governed by an 

enrolment scheme, details of which are available from the school office or the school website. Applications are available on the Ashhurst School website: www.ashhurst.school.nz 

click on Enrolment. Please fill in both the enrolment form and the out-of-zone application form. The deadline for receipt of applications, for out of zone places is 3.00pm on Friday 

13 September 2024 The exact number of places for out of zone students will depend on the number of applicants from students who live within the school’s home zone. If the 

number of out of zone applications exceeds the number of places available, students will be selected by ballot. If a ballot is required, it will be held on Monday16 September.. 

Parents will be informed of the outcome of their applications by 3.00pm Tuesday 17 September 2024. 

Congratulations to the following students 
who were presented with Certificates this 

week 

Room 1	 Holly, Molly
.....................
Room 2	 Sierra, Tyla
.....................
Room 3	 Kyle, Lily
.....................
Room 4	 Phoenix, Sonny
.....................
Room 7	 Arthur, Roman
.....................
Room 8	 Bonnie, Zack
.....................
Room 9	 Heta
.....................
Room 10	 Krystal, Harvey
...................
Room 11	 Finn, Duncan
...................
Room 12	 Katelyn, Teddy
...................
Room 13	 Kaia, Eli
...................
Room 14	 James, Payton
...................
Room 15	 Evie, Madison
...................
Room 16	 Cael, Caitlin
...................
Room 17	 Toby, Naleecia
...................
Room 18	 Mason, Jakob
...................
Room 19	 Nevaeh, Cody
...................
Room 20	 Hailey, Ryan
...................
Room 21	 Jackson, Raelynn
...................
Room 22	 Peyton, Hazel
...................

Head Boy Certificate	 Laekyn
....................
Head Girl Certificate	 Evie
....................
DH Boy Certificate	 Ben
.......................
DH Girl Certificate	 Lauren........................

Principals Award

Registrations are open for the following sports:- 
Touch Y1-8

Volleyball Y4-8

Please register through Kindo. 

Congratulations to Phillipus and Reanda 
on the birth of their beautiful baby girl.
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Notices 

Staff Sports 
Good luck to the following staff who are playing in finals for their sports this Saturday! 

Amy Law is playing netball for Bush in the finals against Massey OG. 
Sammy Olsen, Amber Wilkins & Lauren Hudson are playing netball for Bunnythorpe against Ashhurst 
Pohangina. 
Tracey Smith, Rachel Turner, Pam Perkins and ex-student/staff Amelia Peck are playing hockey for 
HSHC Klassics against College Social.  

Mathex
On Thursday the 8th of August Mathex took place in the Awapuni Racecourse. Mathex is a competition where schools, placed in groups of 4, do 
maths problems and questions. Tararua sent 2 teams, a year 5 and a year 6 team. This was the first year we competed competitively. 

In the year 5’s competition there were 20 teams competing.  The year 5’s placed 14th. In the year 6 Mathex, 37 teams competed. The year 6’s also 
placed 14th. The teams said the competition was hard but really enjoyable. Our teams had an amazing time and we look forward to going back 
next year! 

Written by Adalyn & Ebonii 
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KELLY CLUB WEEK 5, Term 3
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Taonui Ground 
Spreading 

Our trucks are spread marked certified,

Tabula GPS Unit for accurate spread,


We can accommodate any size property.

Contact Paul 
027 234 6521 

Dat Lieu 
Ph 021 044 7365 
www.aegisoil.co.nz 
Head office 0800 655 645 

Phone: 06 358 6275 
Email:palmerstonnorth@stihlshop.co.nz 

OPENING HOURS 
Mon-Fri: 8am - 5.30pm 
Saturday: 8.30am - 1pm 

Rex Brosnan 
82 Cambridge Ave 
Phone: 06 326 8803 
Or 0276166904 

http://www.aegisoil.co.nz
http://www.aegisoil.co.nz

